
 

 
 
 
 
 
24th July 2025 
 
Deputy Shonagh Ní Raghallaigh 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
 
 
RE: PQ 25/38816 

 

Dear Deputy Ní Raghallaigh  

Tallaght University Hospital (TUH) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the below Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister of Health. 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE consultant anaesthetists based at 
Tallaght University Hospital in 2024 and to date in 2025, in tabular form. 

 
 
Total No. of Consultant Anaesthetists paid on TUH payroll per year: 

      

Year  WTE     

2024 35     

2025 37     
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

AaronByrne
Pencil


